
From: Fasulo Sally   
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 1:27 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Creditview Rd 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 
 
 
Re: application number 
A-2023-0395 and B l-2023-0031 
 
“I am opposed to both of these applications  
This is not a minor variance , the variance is larger in nature than what qualifies for a minor variance  
I will attend the meeting on Tuesday January 23rd at 9 am and 9:30 am  
I consent to posting my opinion on Brampton city website 
Pls keep me informed about any updates and decisions on this matter “ 
 
Thank You  
 
 
Sally Fasulo  
8375 Creditview Rd 
Brampton, ON 
L6Y0G7  

 
 


